
On behalf of the National Coordinator Protect and Prepare please find below information in
relation to ‘CT Summer Security’.  

As the UK prepares to kick off the summer months with a busy May Bank Holiday weekend
filled with festivals, concerts and sporting events; police security experts will again be
working in partnership with event organisers to ensure that safety and security remains top
of the agenda.

Launched for the first time last year in response to the terror attacks in both London and
Manchester, ‘Summer Security’ has already delivered advice, best practice and training to
thousands of festival workers, staff and security guards across the UK.

This year, experts from Counter Terrorism Policing will once again be working in partnership
with organisers at major entertainment and sporting venues up and down the country to
ensure that thousands more staff will be able to minimise the chance of attacks and mitigate
the impact they can have.

While there is no intelligence to indicate an increased threat to summer events, the new
National Coordinator for Protect and Prepare Policing, T/Chief Superintendent Nick Aldworth,
wants the public to familiarise themselves with the existing safety information so they too,
can play a part in the UK’s collective security.

Please click on the link for more information:
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/ct-summer-security
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